
 

 
 

 

 
 

26 March 2025 
 
 
 

Holland Village Accident 
 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I am writing to address the tragic road incident that occurred very early this morning 
near Holland Village. We want to reassure you that, to the best of our knowledge, 
the individual involved in this incident has no connection to our school community. 
 
We understand that a WhatsApp message circulated earlier today is being 
referenced in some news reports. This may unintentionally give the impression that 
the individual was affiliated with our school, which is not the case. 
 
If your child has been affected or is feeling unsettled by the news, please know that 
our school counsellors are available and ready to support them. 
 
Thank you for your continued care and support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Gavin Kinch 
Principal 


